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Celebrate the 44th Year of the Link

YOU are warmly invited to a service of Celebration to mark the 44th year of
the Link between St Andrew’s, Nachingwea, Tanzania and St Andrew’s,
Stapleford.  This will be held on Sunday, 19 October at 10.30am in St
Andrew’s church.  The Stapleford Community Primary School choir will be
singing along with the church choir and in addition, there will be activities for
the children and news from Nachingwea.  All are very welcome.

Looking further ahead, we are
pleased to announce that, after the
success of this new venture last year,
there will be another Christmas Tea to
be held on Sunday, 30 November from
2pm to 4pm in the Pavilion.  This is a
great social opportunity to meet your
neighbours as well as a fund-raiser for
our projects in Nachingwea.  Do put the
date in your diaries!

We are very grateful to have recently been given a legacy by a long-
standing resident of Stapleford.  If you are interested in learning about
legacies, please contact the committee on
nachingwealink@standrewstapleford.org.  The St Andrew’s Stapleford Link
Committee


